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3 Novembe r 1958 

Dear Paul: 

Many thanks for your kind letter of October Z 3rd. 
I have alr a y written a note to Henry LaCossit at the 
ho pital. H did fine job with th rticle . 

You are absolutely right: I am 11conference punch­
drunk' '• 

I hope ome future historian v411 have some kind 
word to say on th contemporary chapt r on "Puert o 
Rico and the Non-Hispanic Ca ribbean" . I assure you 
this is a much ough r one to write . 

Mr . Paul Harrison 

Kind regards from, 

ARTURO MORALES CARRION 
Commonwealth 

Under Secretary of State 

Puerto Rico New Service 
5Z 7 Madison Avenue 

New York ZZ, N. Y. 
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